
Fabian Bennett 
1318 Fleming Dr, Elizabethtown, Ky 42701 

 

10/5/2018 

Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Blvd 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, Ky 40602 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

REC EIVED

OCT 0,9 2018

PU BL:C St:RVICE
COMMISSION

As a member of the community of Elizabethtown, I would like to formally protest the rate 

increase on electricity as proposed by Kentucky Utilities. I have paid for electricity from 

Kentucky Utilities for almost 18 years. In that time, KU has increased our electricity rates by 

over 100%. At one point, KU had the best electric rates in the country, but their rates have 

skyrocketed over the years. To add $11 more per month to an electric bill seems like a small 

amount, but over a 12 month period that adds at least $132 to a yearly electric bill. For 

families barley getting by or for people on fixed incomes that amount could be detrimental. 

Please consider denying this increase for all those who receive electricity from Kentucky 

Utilities. 

Sincerely, 

Fabian Be1mett 




